
 PTO Minutes for October 29,2014 
 
 
Meeting called to order:6:01 
 
Attendees: Charity, Michelle, Jessica, Regina, Jen, 
Katie,Polly, Willie, Leticia, Laurie, Lisa, Sidne, Ericka, 
Patty, Daniel, Cathy, Tara 
 
Principal's Report: Mr. Legg- Ivey Ranch will be working 
with MFCU to start a savings program for kids. It's 
called Mission to Save. NO minimum money to open up 
the account and the 1st 500 to sign  up get back a 5% 
return. We will need parent volunteers to help collect 
deposits  at school. If you are interested please 
contact the PTO. 
 
President's Report: Jessica & Michelle- 
• Teacher's Supplies: PTO purchased computer stools, 
books, headphones, Cd players and a printer for Kinder. 
• Repainting the parking lot: The front Parking Lot 
will get repainted soon. Parents are parking in Staff 
spots and there is not enough parking for the teachers 
and staff. 
 
Treasurer's Report: Kim- 
• Budget overview & Financial Report: See 
Attachment 
 



VP Fundraising: Mary- 
• Dine out night Wednesday the 12th at Panda 
Express on College & Oceanside. 
• Recycling: Willie-Recycling has already made 
$400.00 this year. Recycling collects plastics 1-7 and 
paper. Ivey Ranch is now on the Zero Waste Program so 
be mindful of your child's lunch. 
• Holiday Store: Jessica- Will be December 17,18 & 
19th in the computer lab room 21. If you can volunteer 
for  this please contact Jessica Charvat. 
 
Outdoor School: Katie- 5th graders will be selling 
Entertainment books the proceeds for each book sold 
goes back to that child. 
 
Additional items: 
Kim Cino & Katie Anderson sent a letter to the school 
district about the safety of our playground. We are 
hoping to make our playground a safer place for the 
kids. 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 7:11 


